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TO ALL SAFETY WALK REPRESENTATIVES: 

Please submit all of your information. This includes but is 
not limited to your days off, vacation schedule, phone 
number, and email address. 

Let us know in advance if you are out sick, have a 
scheduled AVA, MAC appointment, or an emergency. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to 
contact us. 

• Michelle Figueroa, Vice Chair: (646) 665-1164 /
mfigueroa@twulocal100.org

• Raul Lugo, Division Chair: (646) 884-2454 /
rlugo@twulocal100.org

• Eric Loegel, Vice President: (646) 830-4042 /
eloegel@twulocal100.org



To All Safety Representatives 

Just A Friendly Reminder 

1. We are going to need the following information. This will allow us
to schedule all the safety walks accordingly.

2. All scheduled vacations, single day vacations, AVAs, OTO days, etc.

3. Recent contact information (your name, address, tour of duty, RDOs, 
email addresses and contact numbers).

4. When all safety walks have been completed for the day, please fax 
Appendix "B" to (718) 694-5971. This will ensure payment for the day. 
You must be sure all the information is complete.

5. Please submit copies to the Line Superintendent after completion of the 
safety walks, either by fax, email, or in person. In addition, please submit a 
copy by fax to the DOS Safety Unit: (718) 694-1777.

6. Submit your copy to the Union by fax: (646) 998-7155 and/or email: 
mfigueroa@twulocal100.org, rlugo@twulocal100.org,
eloegel@twulocal100.org. 

If you have any further questions, you may contact us at (646) 665-1164.

Thank You.



Please Be Advised 

You MUST, I repeat, MUST fax the first page of 
Appendix "B" signed by both the Safety Representative 
and Transit Authority Designee to Employee Availability 
at (718) 694-5971.

This form must be faxed the SAME DAY you complete 
the safety walk. 

Failure to do so will result in not being paid for the day. 

Thank You. 
















